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External Email Warning 186 Echo Cove variance

From Ana Nardella <anar12@verizon.net>
Date Wed 5/7/2025 7:00 AM
To  Mary Ellen Feener <permitting@hamiltonma.gov>

Hello,

| have not lived in Echo Cove for long, the current lake access that we do have is unclear. The variance
encroaches on the small path we currently have, | don't agree with this.

How would approving this benefit this neighborhood? Make the home smaller, rework the plan, that is
the best option.

| disagree with granting this variance.

Ana Nardella
112 Echo Cove



